
ICI Rocker Panels and U-Cut Products Warranty 

ICI Stainless Steel & SE-Series Rocker Panels – LIMITED THREE YEAR WARRANTY 

Innovative Creations, Inc. guarantees the original purchaser of our products a limited three year warranty from the date of 
original purchase against manufacturer defects in materials, workmanship, and finish under normal use. This warranty does not 
include damage resulting from road hazards such as gravel or other debris, product misuse, improper installation, impairments 
from accidents, product modifications, product neglect, or scratches during the life of the product. This limited three year 
warranty applies only to new products and is limited to the repair or replacement of company’s products. Warranty does not 
include costs of freight, removal, installation, labor, inconvenience, or consequential damages. Original purchaser must return 
defective merchandise along with the purchase receipt to the original place of purchase.  

ICI Rocker Armor Rocker Panels – LIMITED THREE YEAR WARRANTY 

Innovative Creations, Inc. guarantees the original purchaser of our products a limited three year warranty from the date of 
original purchase against manufacturer defects in materials, workmanship, and finish under normal use. This warranty does not 
include damage resulting from road hazards such as gravel or other debris, product misuse, improper installation, impairments 
from accidents, product modifications, product neglect, or scratches during the life of the product. This limited three year 
warranty applies only to new products and is limited to the repair or replacement of company’s products. Warranty does not 
include costs of freight, removal, installation, labor, inconvenience, or consequential damages. Original purchaser must return 
defective merchandise along with the purchase receipt to the original place of purchase.  

ICI Proflex Chrome ABS – LIMITED THREE YEAR WARRANTY 

Innovative Creations, Inc. guarantees the original purchaser of our products a limited three year warranty from the date of 
original purchase against manufacturer defects in materials, workmanship, and finish under normal use. This warranty does not 
include damage resulting from road hazards such as gravel or other debris, product misuse, improper installation, impairments 
from accidents, product modifications, product neglect, or scratches during the life of the product. This limited three year 
warranty applies only to new products and is limited to the repair or replacement of company’s products. Warranty does not 
include costs of freight, removal, installation, labor, inconvenience, or consequential damages. Original purchaser must return 
defective merchandise along with the purchase receipt to the original place of purchase.  

ICI U-Cut Panels – LIMITED THREE YEAR WARRANTY 

Innovative Creations, Inc. guarantees the original purchaser of our products a limited three year warranty from the date of 
original purchase against manufacturer defects in materials, workmanship, and finish under normal use. This warranty does not 
include damage resulting from road hazards such as gravel or other debris, product misuse, improper installation, impairments 
from accidents, product modifications, product neglect, or scratches during the life of the product. This limited three year 
warranty applies only to new products and is limited to the repair or replacement of company’s products. Warranty does not 
include costs of freight, removal, installation, labor, inconvenience, or consequential damages. Original purchaser must return 
defective merchandise along with the purchase receipt to the original place of purchase. 
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